N.H.S. IS SEEKING HISTORIC MEMORABILIA ** ** * * * * * * *

Nickerson High School is currently seeking donations to create an alumni memorabilia display. Specifically, we're requesting items in association with Nickerson Normal College (established in 1898), **all the way through** the current Nickerson High School (established in 1966).

Sought after items **pre-1970** include:

- letter jackets/sweaters
- sports jerseys/equipment
- school spirit clothing/hats, etc.
- other memorabilia:)

Sought after items from any era include:

- mega-phones
- pennants
- items that feature the mascot (for an "evolution of the mascot" display)

If you would like to donate any items, please contact assistant principal Rick Blosser at 620-422-3226, or rblosser@usd309ks.org. We assure you, donations will be well taken care of and feature the name of the donator if they choose. Thanks in advance for your cooperation as proud alumni!!!